
        Woodland City Council 
        City Council Chambers 
        300 First Street 
        Woodland, California 
 
        January 22, 1991 
 
 
 The Woodland City Council met in adjourned session at 7:00 p.m. 
 
ROLL CALL: 
 
 COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT: Crescione, Flory, Holman, Sandy 
 
 COUNCIL MEMBERS ABSENT: Timothy 
 
 PLANNING COMMISSIONERS 
 PRESENT: Fechter, Hicks, Ramirez, Roncoroni, Sharp 
 
 STAFF PRESENT: Kristensen, Nies, Ruggiero 
 
 OTHERS PRESENT: Elkins, Lombrazzo, Michaud, Cranston, LaFollette, Schwartz, 

Hamlin, Finan, Birmingham, others 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT: 
 
 There were no public comments on items not listed on the Council agenda. 
 
GROWTH MANAGEMENT OPTIONS: 
 
 Staff reviewed a report prepared by the Community Development Department on 
growth management options.  The report had previously been delivered to the Council 
and Commission.  The Council last year had indicated its goal to consider growth 
management policy options, and the report had been prepared in response. 
 
 Council and Commission members discussed the ideas behind the need for growth 
management.  No conclusions were reached.  Both the Council and Commission indicated 
a desire to discuss this separately in the future. 
 
 The Commission adjourned their meeting and departed. 
 
CITY ATTORNEY SERVICES: 
 
 Staff outlined the Council's activities in reviewing proposals received for City 
Attorney services.  The Council discussed how they favored the proposal submitted by 
Kronick, Moskovitz, Tiedemann and Gerard of Sacramento. 



 
 On motion of Council Member Flory, seconded by Council Member Sandy and 
carried by unanimous vote (with Council Member Timothy absent), Council approved an 
agreement with Kronick, Moskivitz, Tiedemann and Girard for City Attorney services 
effective February 1, 1991.  
 
 Council expressed its desire to review the arrangement in one year to determine if 
any changes are necessary. 
 
ADJOURNMENT: 
 
 At 8:50 p.m. the meeting adjourned to 7:00 p.m. Tuesday, January 29, 1991, to 
consider the negotiations between the City and County of Yolo on the annexation of the 
Southeast Area. 
 
 
 
 
 _____________________________________________ 
 Deputy City Clerk of the City of Woodland 


